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I have a number of recommendations that I believe may assist  

1. Make the policies across government not just one department if you 
are found corrupt in one agency or have engaged in misconduct you 
should not be able to get a job in another department.  

2. There needs to be a higher level of accountability for leadership in 
protecting Whistle-blowers and somewhere that we can go if we are not 
getting the protection we need. The NSW Police Force in most cases will 
not be in a position to assist as the matters will not be deemed as serious 
enough.  

3. Make sure if someone like  changes jobs that that does not 
serve to protect them from being held accountable  

4. Change the Whistle blower laws to actually protect people at the 
moment they do not.  

5. IRC needs better practices to protect victims that are not in the court 
room they currently protect offenders.  

6. You can have the most amazing policies in the world without 
accountability they are useless. Everything that happened to me was in 
existing policies as inappropriate behaviour it made absolutely no 
difference.  

 




